
"Truth, according to the Christian faith, is God's love for us in Jesus Christ.
​Therefore, truth is a relationship."

- Pope Francis

SJC News

SJC Prof speaks at CTS

SJC Professor Doris Kieser gave a talk in
June at the Annual Meeting of the
Canadian Theological Society on
“Speaking of Blood: Purity and Covenant in
Jewish and Christian History.” Read more
here.

SJC's Librarian talks at local
Library Consortium Miniconference

Earlier this summer, SJC Librarian Hailey
Siracky gave a talk at the NEOS
Consortium's Miniconference on her
experience as a Solo Librarian. Read more
here.

SJC Researcher looking for
Edmonton-area Catholics

Dr. Jeffrey Brassard, Researcher in
Residence at SJC, is conducting
sociological research on the experiences of
Edmonton area Catholics and opinions of
what it means to live out the Catholic faith
in Edmonton in 2019.

Read more here about how you can be
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involved, whether you are a Catholic who
goes to daily Mass or one who rarely goes
to church.

Welcome Back BBQ

Come one, come all to SJC's Welcome
Back BBQ!

Wednesday September 4, 2019
5:00 - 7:30 pm
St. Joseph's College Courtyard
(south side of SJC)
11325 89 Ave NW Edmonton, AB T6G 2J5

Open to all SJC residents, alumni and
other members of the SJC community.

SJC Needs Your Financial Support
SJC is in need of your financial support,
due to ongoing strain on the College’s
finances resulting from a number of factors.
These factors include the Alberta-wide
freeze on post-secondary tuition fees, the
generally poor performance of financial
markets and the low summer occupancy of
the SJC Women's Residence.

Read more about how you can help.

Support
SJC

You can support St. Joseph's by clicking on the button above, emailing
sjcdev@ualberta.ca or calling 780-492-7681. If you call and cannot get through to a
human, please leave a message and we will get back to you as soon as possible.

Spring & Summer Mass
Times

Visit our
Website

Get Social!
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